

Dear Parent / Carer

Traffic – To help with running three different gates for children to get into and out of school please make sure you park in the right place. Class 1 parents use the Community Hall car park (cars remain in car park until 8:30am); Class 2 parents park in the lane below the black gate entrance. Class 3 and 4 parents park above the black gates in the lane. Please take extra care in the darker mornings and afternoons as people are walking in the lanes.

Car Park Gate: A very speedy replacement – thank you to Ben Sloggie and John Turner for installing a new post and getting the gate working again for Monday morning. Please note the rope to hold the gate back is for staff use only.

Covid secure: Please take care to maintain a social distance at the beginning and end of the school day.

Flu Vaccine: The nasal flu vaccination for all Marwood children (Foundation to year 6) is taking place on Friday 4th December. Parents can still give permission for this important health intervention – Details with the link are on page 3 of this newsletter. If you have not signed your child up yet please do so.

Christmas events Even when the lockdown ends we will not be able to invite parents onto our site to enjoy a nativity and carols. We are planning to share the following events online via MS Teams. Details in the coming weeks.

Class 2 - Monday 14th December 2:00 pm, Class 1 - Tuesday 15th December 1:30 pm, Class 4 - Tuesday 15th December 2:30 pm, Class 3 - Thursday 17th December 2:00 pm

MSA - Christmas Hamper Raffle Draw. Children will bring home tickets and donation requests for the MSA hampers today. If families would like more tickets please contact Charlotte via the MSA Facebook page or email the school office and requests will be passed on. Hamper Donations - all glass items (bottles / jars) to be place in plastic boxes at each gate and staff will take them into school.

MSA Tea Towel orders will be coming home with children on Monday 23rd.

The Amazon wish list is proving a great success and I wish to thank Gen Hickson for setting it up and everyone who has made a purchase for the school. https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2SXIMYK6PJVA5?ref =wl share

School tours for new parents cannot take place during lockdown. If you know of someone who is looking for a place for their child to start at Marwood in September 2021 please ask them to email the school office; and we will set up a Teams conversation, admin@marwood.devon.sch.uk

adobson@marwood.devon.sch.uk	clethaby@marwood.devon.sch.uk SENDCo – Tuesday only
sgriffin@marwood.devon.sch.uk Class 1 - Mon / Tues / Wed	gmay@marwood.devon.sch.uk Class 1- Thurs / Fri
Ihume@marwood.devon.sch.uk Class 2 - Monday to Friday	nmannell@marwood.devon.sch.uk Class 3 - Tuesday to Friday
rpolak@marwood.devon.sch.uk Class 4 - Mon / Tues	vcohen@marwood.devon.sch.uk Class 4 - Wed / Thurs / Fri

Marwood Menu

	WEEK BEGINNING					
	20/11/2020					
	MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY	
OPTION 1	Beef Burgers	Salmon and Sweet Chili Noodles	Roast Beef	Pasta Bolognese	Battered Fish	
OPTION 2	Sweet Potato and Lentil Curry with rice	Macaroni Cheese	Tomato Tumble	Cheese Wheel and Pasta	Vegetable Fingers	
OPTION 3	Jacket Potato Beans and Cheese	Jacket Potato Beans and Cheese	Jacket Potato Beans and Cheese	Jacket Potato Beans and Cheese	Jacket Potato Beans and Cheese	
SIDES	Wedges and beans or sweetcorn	Peas and crusty bread	Roast potatoes, green beans and carrots	Roasted vegetables	Peas	

Dear Parents/guardians,

Your child is due to be in Reception to Year 6 from September 2020 and they are therefore eligible for a Free Nasal Childhood Flu Vaccination.

It is anticipated that this will be delivered in schools between October 2020 to December 2020, this will be administered adhering to all up to date Infection Control, PPE and social distancing guidance at the time.

Flu vaccination is one of the most effective interventions we have to reduce pressure on the health and social care system which is going to be more important than ever this year. For this reason, it is essential we deliver the vaccine to as many children as possible to prevent the spread of infection to those most at risk in society.

In light of the above we are expecting demand to be high and therefore we urge you to follow the below link to consent to your child's vaccination now. Even if you do not want your child to receive this vaccination, please complete the consent form stating "no" consent. You will also find answers to your FAQ's on this link.

https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/flu/2020/devon

If you have any difficulties with completing the consent form please contact the Immunisation Team on our Single Point of Access (SPA).

Tel: 0300 247 0082 Email: vcl.immunisations@nhs.net

School Age Immunisations Team Virgin Care Services Limited

Telephone: 0300 247 0082

e: VCL.immunisations@nhs.net w: www.virgincare.co.uk

Registered Office: Virgincare Service Ltd, 6600 Daresbury Business Park, Cheshire, WA4 4GE

Registered in England & Wales: Number 07557877

T towels

Thankyou so much to everyone who ordered T towels.
We will be announcing the total raised for the school soon!



MSA NEWS



Christmas hampers!

We are delighted that the
Christmas hampers
raffle will still be going
ahead this year! Please
keep an eye out for raffle
tickets & hamper
donation slips in book
bags, thankyou.
PIC•COLLAGE